WINTERS

The Town of Babylon DEC
Presents the 5" Annual
Waterways Poster Contest
in Memory of Burt Koza
Sponsored by Winter
Brothers Waste Systems

Create a poster that raises
awareness of the problem of
plastic litter entering our

waterways. There will be Please submit your poster
three scholarships awarded and application form by

for the posters that best Friday April 21, 2023
represent the problem of ’
plastic in our waters!!!!

1 . ;

Please submit your entries to; rgroh@townofbabylon.com

Please follow instructions on entry form Town of Babylon
Department of Environmental Control (631) 422-7640

This is not a Half Hollow Hills
School District sponsored or
endorsed activity




Town of Babylon Burt Koza Winter Brothers Waterways

Poster Contest Entry Form

The completed entry form must be included in all submissions. The name of student must be clearly
identified on the bottom right portion of the poster along with the name of the school. Posters must be
no larger than 30” x 30”. Please send electronic submissions to rgroh@townofbabylon.com

We can receive up to 28 MB. Please ask for a delivery receipt. If you have any issues please contact us.

NAME

ADDRESS

NAME AND PHONE NUMBER OF PARENT CR GUARDIAN

NAME OF SCHOOL

NAME OF TEACHER AND PHONE NUMBER

Posters must be received by close of business/4:30 PM Friday April 21, 2023 No Exceptions
Winners will be announced at Town of Babylon Earth Day Celebration at Geiger Lake Park May 6, 2023

Richard Groh rgroh@townofbabylon.com

Chief Environmental Analyst

Town of Babylon

Department of Coastal and Environmental Management
Room 406

281 Phelps Lane

North Babylon, NY 11703-4045

Phone (631) 422-7640

RGroh_3_8_2023



